



November 3, 2020

Bautista Memorial Scholarship Foundation attn: Mr. Alfonso Bautista 6425 S Harlem Ave Chicago, IL 60638

Dear Al,

Thank you for your gift of \$3,000 to Mother McAuley, an investment in our young women whose competence, confidence and intellect will be called upon to make a difference in the world. Your generosity shows students that you believe in their education and their future. Thank you for ensuring McAuley's lifetime advantage is available for generations of Mighty Macs to come.

We are grateful for your faithful support of our mission. You keep McAuley strong and moving forward. While much has changed over the years, the dedication of donors like you has helped to maintain McAuley's longstanding traditions. Your generosity enriches our programs, enhancing the experience of students and providing a superior education that will move them assuredly into the future.

In honor of this gift your name will appear as "Bautista Memorial Scholarship Foundation" in our recognition materials. Please contact the Advancement Department at advancement@mothermcauley.org or (773) 881-6559, if you wish to change or correct this listing.

We are blessed to partner with supporters who understand the benefit of providing the McAuley lifetime advantage. Your generous commitment lifts our spirits and makes a world of difference to our students and families.

You are truly appreciated. Thank you again!

Carey Temple Harrington '86

Vice President of Institutional Advancement

Note: (For IRS Purposes Only)

No goods or services have been provided in consideration of this gift.